

7:05 Chris calls the meeting to order

Officer Reports

Seneschal

Not present

Dave – Nothing going on, need to get officer letter in!

Exchecker

Paul – Went to the Malagentia Budget Meeting. I was able to line up the following amounts of money for the following reasons.

Thrown Weapons - \$200

RB archery – \$400

Harvest Moon – \$50

Hugin & Mugin – \$600

Balloon – \$50

Total - \$1,300

CeCe – They talked RavensBridge up at the Budget Meeting, referred to us as a pulled together group who are getting things done.

We were again asked to do day-board at HM.

Dave - A line item should have gone in for RavensBridge ahead of the meeting.

Herald

Dave – The signature roster has been approved, went up to Kingdom. Should have been, or shortly to corporate and should be approved soon.

Chris – Should we be seeking you for help with names and devices?

James Sullivan replaced Connell in Malagentia as Connell has been moved up to regional herald.

Dave – I won't do all the work, but will help people find the resources they need for their names, and check for device conflicts.

Chronicler

Kendra – I will be starting with a newsletter for the first quarter, and looking for pics,

A&S

Sara – I haven't heard of a lot going on this past month.

There will be a Scribal Class at Sara's house this Saturday, 1-4 Adrienne & Alexandre!!! Weather looks good.

Kendra – I'm more than willing to teach another tablet weaving class if there's interest.

Chatelaine

CeCe – A young woman I work with overheard me talking about the SCA and she asked me. She and her significant other are quite interested and excited. They need arrows, garb, and a bunch of other stuff, so I will get them in touch with the right people. I invited to our Feast, and will be paying for them.

Ken – My older daughter went on a date, and during the evening he asked if she'd ever heard of the SCA. He's never been involved, but is interested. As she's been a member for years, she's introducing him into the SCA. He's met a few people so far, Kypp asked if he was interested in getting armored up and hitting people, and he said that it sounded interesting.

Knight Marshall

Nor present

Fencing Marshall

Not Present

Archery Marshall

Chris – Who has two thumbs and \$200 – this guy!

CeCe – Boden mentioned at a meeting that we should have all our own stuff up here, and not need to have it travel up and back when needed.

Chris – I want to build 3 frames and archery net. He's been doing custom orders, or to learn, let him know. Send them his way.

Thrown Weapons Marshall

Paul – We have a budget – yay!

Web Minister

Stacy – I sent all the info in, haven't heard anything back. Still waiting to get our EK email addys. Pics for site? But need the release forms!

Youth Marshall

There really isn't a YM.

Morty – Refuse to grow up.

Helaina – I'm almost ready for heavy list, so I don't refuse to grow up!

Mike – Iain is slightly growing out of his armor, so we will be making more.

Sara - Christoff will be gone in Jan. He's involved in an armor smithing apprenticeship.

Other

CeCe – Malagentia is putting in a bid for crown 2016. Possibly the Seneschal is putting in the bid. Tons of work, but more than enough people to do it.

Paul – Endewarde did one a few years back, and there's been a couple in Stonemarche.

Old Business

Chris – By-laws discussions, both small and big happened last month. Stacy went through and fixed grammatical and other errors. Other items are things we need to discuss each point.

Dave – Want to be formal.

I make a motion that the vote on the proposed bylaws be tabled again, voted on again, with an amendment that any changes approved tonight be added to the tabled document.

Paul seconds.

Chris - All in favor?

Most hands are raised – Passed.

This meeting was brought to you by the letter C, for cooperation.